
2023 WAPPA Country Representative Award 

Award Overview 
The WAPPA Board requests recommendations for the 2023 WAPPA Country Representative Award 
to be considered against the criteria outlined below. The candidate selected by the Board will be 
acknowledged and receive the commemorative Country Representative Award at the WAPPA AGM 
in November 2023.  
 
The 2023 WAPPA Country Representative Award recipient also receives a complimentary 
registration, travel & accommodation to attend the 2024 WAPPA Conference.  
 

Key Information 
 

Purpose 
The WAPPA Country Representative Award acknowledges an individual who has made significant high-
level contributions to WAPPA and/or WAPPA members and education in Western Australia in a regional 
context.  
 

Eligibility 
The Country Representative Award is open to current financial WAPPA Members who:  

• have contributed valuable service or significant contribution of their time, expertise, initiative, and 
dedication to further the objectives of WAPPA and WAPPA members in a regional context. 

• have been at a regional school for the immediate past 5 years. 

• have been a WAPPA member for the immediate past 5 years. 

• align with WAPPA’s values: Excellence, Integrity, Empathy, Inclusivity.  
 

Guidelines 
• Recommendations are to be submitted, addressing the criteria outlined in the Country Representative 

Award form on the following page. 

• Other supporting documents and/or names of referees may be included.  

• Recommendations are to be sent to mhill@wappa.net.au by 4 pm Thursday 20 July 2023. 
 
The WAPPA Board will carefully consider recommendations and review evidence of the suitability of the 
candidate against the criteria. The final decision to award a WAPPA Country Representative Award will 
rest with the WAPPA Board. The WAPPA Board will not be required to give feedback on their decision.  

 

Contact 
For further information contact Marni Hill, WAPPA General Manager  
Tel: 6380 1755 or Email: mhill@wappa.net.au  
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WAPPA Country Representative Award Form 

Please complete the following form to support your 2023 WAPPA Country Representative Award 
recommendation.  

Name  
(Current financial WAPPA 
Ordinary Member) 

 

Number of years: 

• of WAPPA Membership 
(Minimum immediate past 5 yrs.) 

• at a regional school 
(Minimum immediate past 5 yrs.) 
 
(WAPPA can assist with finding this 
information) 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valuable Service & 
Contribution  
Outline the significant 
outstanding contributions to 
WAPPA and WAPPA members in 
a regional context. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other 
Outline any other reasons for the 
WAPPA Board to consider this 
nomination for a WAPPA Country 
Representative Award 

 

Recommended by  

Name                                                          

Phone  

Email  

Signature 
 
Date 

 


